
As the dream of Saugeen Hospice continues
to take shape, one truth remains clear: it is
the unwavering commitment of our
community that breathes life into every step
forward. 

From generous donations to local events and
to countless volunteer hours and shared
stories — every gesture, every voice, and
every action is part of something bigger. We
are deeply moved and inspired daily by the
care this community shows for one another. 

To our volunteers and the entire community,
your dedication is the heartbeat of this
project. Together, with compassion and
unity, we are building more than a hospice
— we are creating a lasting legacy of care,
comfort, and hope for generations to come.
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Committed to Compassionate End-Of-Life Care

Past Events

The Saugeen Hospice 2025
Garage Sale 

Raised $27,637.30

Raised over $65,000

Raised over $110,000



Upcoming Events

You're Invited
Saugeen Hospice’s Annual General Meeting 

Saugeen Hospice Inc., warmly invites members of the public to attend our 2025 Annual
General Meeting. This is a valuable opportunity to hear updates on our progress, celebrate

community milestones, and learn more about the vision moving forward.
Your voice and presence matter. Join us as we reflect on the past year, recognize the incredible
contributions of our supporters and volunteers, and look ahead to the future of compassionate

end-of-life care in our region

🗓 Date: Thursday, September 18, 2025

 🕖 Time: 6:30 PM (Eastern Time)

 📍 Location: Walkerton Best Western Hotel

          



 

Dear Supporters,

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you for your
unwavering support of Saugeen Hospice. Your generosity, encouragement, and
belief in this essential cause continue to move us forward every single day.

I’d also like to recognize our dedicated fundraising volunteers. Thanks to their
tireless efforts, events like the Hike for Hospice, the Garage Sale, and Golf fore
Hospice have not only raised significant funds, but have also brought our
community together in the spirit of care and compassion. Their passion continues
to inspire all of us.

As we look ahead, I’m excited about our upcoming Pedal for Saugeen Hospice
event on August 24th—a day that promises to be filled with fitness, fun, and
community spirit.  At the same time, the Board’s Major Gifts Committee continues
its focused work to secure the funding needed for our new hospice build—a project
that will bring care closer to home for so many.

Your financial donations remain essential to turning this vision into reality.
Our goal remains clear: to raise the necessary funds and receive approval in time
to break ground in spring 2026.

If you would like to learn more, or explore additional ways to support this vital
project, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Ken Brown or Charles Boulianne at
519-901-7011.

Together, we are building more than just a hospice—we are creating a place of
comfort, dignity, and peace for those who need it most.

With deep gratitude,

Carol Kraft
Chair, Saugeen Hospice
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         Saugeen Hospice Website is
Under  Construction!

 We’re excited to share that progress
is underway.

For the latest updates, events, and
ways to support the project, please

continue to visit us at:

 🌐 www.saugeenhospice.ca

Thank you for being part of this
journey!



SUPPORT SAUGEEN HOSPICE
Donating to Saugeen Hospice is easy!

Mail a cheque: payable to Saugeen Hospice Inc
PO Box 20173, Hanover, ON N4N 3T1

Send an etransfer:  saugeen.hospice@gmail.com 

Donate: Canada Helps or Benevity.com

Call us: 519-901-7011 
to make a donation by credit card/Debit

Saugeen Hospice Inc. is a registered charitable organization
under CRA regulations

Tax receipts are issued for donations of $20 or more

Charitable Registration Number: 79270 4504 RR0001

📣 STAY CONNECTED!

📱 Follow us on social media!
 Facebook: Saugeen Hospice

 Instagram: @saugeenhospice

🌐  Visit our website!
www.saugeenhospice.ca
📞  Call us: 519-901-7011

📧 Email us!
askus@saugeenhospice.ca

📰  Join our email list!
 Be part of our growing network of over 2,000 supporters and receive

newsletters and important announcements straight to your inbox.
 Just send us a message with your name and email address to get started —

and feel free to invite friends and family to join too!

🎤  Book a speaker!
 Would you like a Saugeen Hospice representative to speak at your event,

group, or meeting?
 We’d be honoured to join you — reach out to arrange a visit.

From Dream

To Reality
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